
P.O. Box 280, 317 Hudson Drive 
Labrador City, NL 
A2V 2K5 

 

 

Tel: (709) 944-2621 
Fax: (709) 944-6353 

Collective Agreement Reached 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 06/28/2019 

WWW.LABRADORWEST.COM 

  

                              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wabush 
 
 

 
 
                                               
 
 
 
  
Labrador City, NL, June 28, 2019 – Council with the Town of Labrador City is pleased to 
announce that they have reached a new collective agreement with its unionized workforce, 
the United Steelworkers, Local 6185 covering the period from May 1, 2019 through to April 
30, 2023. 
 
Negotiations on a new collective agreement have been ongoing since early spring and 
concluded with the unionized workforce ratifying the new agreement on June 20, 2019. 
 
Mayor Benoit says "Council is please to have reached a deal for a new agreement with the 
USW, Local 6185 and would like to thank all involved in reaching this deal. We have a very 
strong appreciation for our employees and the work they do. Council looks forward to 
continuing to work with our employees to maintain the high level of service we provide to 
our residents."    
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For further information, contact:  
Cathy Etsell, CAO/Town Manager  
Telephone: 709-944-5537  
Email: townmanager@labradorcity.ca 
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